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           10th January 2020 

After School Clubs 

Dear Parent / Carers 

We are pleased to announce that we will be offering an after school club for children in 

Reception- Year 6. The club will be starting on the 20th January 2020. The club will be offered 

from 3:30pm until 5:30pm Monday to Friday. Sessions are priced at £6 per day. For children 

attending an after school sports/history/IXL club and then wish to join the after school club 

from 4:30, the session is priced at £4. Please note the latest a child can be collected from the 

‘After School Club’ is 5:30pm, please note children will not be allowed to walk home alone. Late 

collections will be charged a £10 late fee. 
 

If you wish to send you child to the club then you will need to fully complete the attached 

application form and return it to the school office either in person or via email at 

admin@woodvaleprimaryacademy.org by midnight Tuesday 14th January. If you have secured a 

place you will receive a text message confirming your after school club place and how to go 

about booking the specific dates via Parent Pay. Please note that there is a limited number of 

spaces and these spaces will be allocated on a 1st come, 1st served basis. Should the After 

School club be oversubscribed, we will maintain a waiting list. 
 

Going forward once you have submitted your application form, booking online through Parent 

Pay must be made by midnight Thursday of the week before. You are more than welcome to 

book multiple weeks and these do not have to be every day. 
 

If you do not wish to secure a place for w/c 20th January but later in the academic year, the 

process will remain the same but availability may be limited.  
 

Please contact the office if you are having difficulties signing up to Parent Pay or require any 

further information regarding the club. 

 
 

Matthew Reetz 

Principal 
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